OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

MEMORANDUM

TO

ALL DEPUTY COMMISSIONERS

ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS

ALL DISTRICT COLLECTORS

SUB PORT COLLECTORS

ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

FROM

JOHN P. SEVILLA

SUBJECT

Request for E2M Access

DATE

25 February 2014

Effective immediately, requests by BOC employees for E2M access will not anymore require approval from the Commissioner of Customs. Accordingly, all requests for E2M access should be indorsed/sent to the Deputy Commissioner, Management Information System and Technology Group, for approval, upon favourable recommendation from the Deputy Commissioner or District Collector concerned.

The Memorandum dated 17 October 2013 with subject: "Requirement for E2M Access" is hereby revoked accordingly.

For your strict compliance.

HN P. SEVILLA

Commissioner

Purrau of Customs
JOHN P. SEVILLA
Commissioner
114-00808

FEB 27 2014